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VST Vision 
VST strives to become the most trusted company  

in the global gasoline dispensing industry by 

manufacturing environmentally sustainable products 

and solutions that reduce harmful vapor emissions to 

create a future that protects the communities in 

which people live and work every day. 

VST Mission 
To design and manufacture innovative 

products for retail refueling systems that 

are specifically engineered to protect the 

environment and consumers with safety 

and reliability. 

 

VST Values 

 R: 

O: 

I: 

Respect Employees, Customers, 

Vendors, and Environment 

Operational Excellence, Quality, 

Delivery, Safety & Cost 

Innovative Passion, Unique, Industry 

Leader, and Committed to Excellence 
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VST is thrilled to nominate Alex Campbell as our Employee of the Quarter!  
 
Since joining our team at VST on June 30, 2003, Alex has continuously exemplified dedication, expertise, and leadership 
in every role he undertakes. 
 
Currently serving as the Line Leader in the Balance Hose area, Alex's journey at VST has been nothing short of 
remarkable. From his beginnings as a Nozzle Builder to mastering Hose 
Assembly, and eventually taking charge as the Line Leader in the 
Breakaway Assembly area, Alex has showcased versatility and a profound 
understanding of our operations. 
 
In his current role, Alex not only manages all stock orders for domestic 
and international balance hose production but also takes the lead in 
training new hires, ensuring that our team maintains the highest 
standards of excellence. 
 
Alex's commitment to his work, coupled with his willingness to go above 
and beyond expectations, sets a shining example for all of us at VST.  
 
His leadership, expertise, and unwavering dedication make him truly 
deserving of this recognition. 
 
Congratulations, Alex, on being named the Employee of the Quarter! 
Your contributions are invaluable to our success, and we are grateful to 
have you as a part of our team. 

 
 


